
It’s the second month of 2024
already AND a leap year! Whoo!
The course has been quiet and
we are missing our members!
KTP is looking forward to
reopening on Monday, March
4th, 2024! Watch for some fun
member perks & specials
coming your way with our
reopening. This issue includes
lots of fun specials at Nickle
Plate, including Super Bowl
dine-in and take out specials
(page 4), and our Valentine’s Day
specials (page 2 and 3). Happy
February and Happy Valentine’s
Day! 
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Join us for Valentine’s Day!

Wednesday, 2/14/2024 we’re open for
special seating on Valentine’s Day!

Whether you’re dining with your special
someone or grabbing some friends and

celebrating “stupid Cupid” - we have
delicious specials and craft cocktails to
please everyone! Make your reservation

now by calling 570-672-5277.

LIKE and FOLLOW Nickle Plate Bar & Grill on social media for the most up-to-date
hours, drink specials and menu items. Join us for dinner or drinks soon! 

We look forward to serving you!  
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FROM THE BAR & GRILL
BY MATSON PIERCE, OPERATIONS MANAGER

FEBRUARY
 KITCHEN HOURS

Craft Cocktails for Valentine’s Day!

“ E V E R Y  G O O D  L O V E  S T O R Y ,
S T A R T S  W I T H  A  D R I N K ”
C A L L  5 7 0 - 6 7 2 - 5 2 7 7 !
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C H E C K  O U T  O U R  S P E C I A L  M E N U S  F O R  2 / 1 4

Happy Valentine’s Day
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CALL 570-672-5277 TO ORDER


